
To NMSBVI students, their families, and staff... 
In this school-year like absolutely no other, your yearbook staff

is continuing to gather content for this year’s publication....

With our deepest gratitude, thank you all
for your fantastic photos & continuing support!
Every photo you send in to Carla at the Alamogordo campus, or to Sarah
at the ECP, is bringing this year’s book one step closer to “becoming.”

As in every year, we look forward to celebrating NMSBVI students’
many achievements through the publication of this yearbook!

~ From Your Yearbook Staff ~
New Mexico School for the Blind & Visually Impaired


